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 North Dundas District High School ! 


!
Dear Parents,


I would like to welcome you and your son/daughter to North Dundas District High School and more 
specifically the Science program. Your son/daughter is enrolled in the grade 9 Applied Science (SNC 
1PO) course for the first semester. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and the 
course to you.


My name is Deanna Corbett-White; I have been teaching at North Dundas for the past 25 years in the 
Science, Physical Education and Photography programs. 


SNC 1PO is a project based course which allows students to get involved with computer technology 
and hands on activities. Students are expected to be on time and prepared for class daily. They will 
need a binder, paper, pen, pencil  and ruler for all classes. If students are away from school they are 
responsible for material covered in their absence. All lessons can be found on our class website (see 
below). See the attached sheet with details of unit topics and evaluation schemes.


Students are expected to be responsible and take proper care of the books. Students are asked to 
return the books as they have received them - unmarked. Lost or damaged books will be be expected 
to be replaced by the student at an estimated cost of $80.00.


I sincerely hope your son’s/daughter’s experience is a pleasant one. I am here to try to make the next 
few months as enjoyable as possible. 


Please check out our class website at http://deannacorbett-white.wix.com/nddhs . Students and 
parents will be able to find the class lessons, homework and necessary information on this site. If a 
student is away they are expected to check this site for missed work.


Please feel  free to contact me via e-mail or phone at deanna.corbett-white@ucdsb.on.ca or 
613-448-2328 ext 4810 at anytime. I look forward to partnering with you to ensure a successful 
semester for your son or daughter.


Sincerely,


!
Deanna Corbett-White


!
!
!
!
!

http://deannacorbett-white.wix.com/nddhs
mailto:deanna.corbett-white@ucdsb.on.ca


!
I have read the introductory letter and am aware of the materials my son/daughter needs for this class, 
how they can access course information from home and how to contact the teacher if necessary.


!
________________________________________
 
 ________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Name (print)
 
 
 
 Parent/Guardian Signature


!
Please complete the following as to make our correspondence as easy as possible. PLEASE PRINT.


Student’s name___________________________________________________________________


Parent’s/Guardian’s name(s) ________________________________________________________



 
 
              ________________________________________________________


E-mail addresses: _____________________________        _______________________________________________


Phone (first contact person): ___________________       Phone (second contact person):_________________


(H) ____________________________________________       (H)____________________________________________


(W) ____________________________________________      (W)____________________________________________


(C) ____________________________________________       (C)____________________________________________


!
What is your preferred method of communication? ______________________________________


